
 

  Newsletter – April 2023 
 

Wentworth PTA have been shortlisted for the 
Parentkind Awards.  We have been nominated 
for the changing the life of a school award and 
the winner will be announced on 19th May 🤞 The PTA will be selling some lovely 

leather keepsake bookmarks for £2 
each on 2, 3 & 4 May – KS2 playground 
from 3.15 onwards – please come visit 
us.   
You could also name the Coronation 
Bear for a chance to win it! £1 a go – 
Mr P will pick a name on 4 May and the 
Bear will be sent to its new owner 🧸 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
   

 

The next collection is 17th May – please start 
bringing your bags in from 8th May (leaving in the 
box outside Reception – next to the yellow pre-
loved uniform bin). 
💰LET’S TRY AND BEAT OUR LAST AMOUNT of 

£325.00 💰 

 Pre-loved Uniform 
♻ The PTA will be at KS2 Playground last 
      Wednesday of every month 
♻ Please remember your change – card machine 
     will be available  
♻ £1.00 logoed items 50p non-logoed items 
♻ Any donated uniform please drop off in the 
     yellow bin 
     bin outside Reception 
 

Upcoming Events 
• Bags2School – 17 May 2023 
• Father’s Day/Someone Special Gift 

sale – June 2023 – TBC 
• Summer Fair – July 2023 – TBC 
• School Disco – July 2023 – TBC 
 

How to contact the 
PTA 

Adventure Island/Sealife 
Tickets 

Facebook – Wentworth PTA 

pta@wentworthonline.co.uk 

Tickets are still available – FOR A GREAT 
DAY OUT! GRAB YOUR CHEAP TICKETS 
FROM THE PTA – SAVING £10 DOOR 
PRICE 🎢 
AI tickets - £18pp & SL tickets - £10pp 

It was a joy to see the children pick their loved 
one/s a wonderful gift at our Someone Special 
Day.  We do hope you enjoyed your lovely gifts. 
Easter Bingo was once again a great success 
albeit loud!  Luckily all the children got BINGO! 
 
THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THE PTA 
WE RAISED A MASSIVE £832.00 

Parentkind Awards 

Someone Special Day & 
Easter Bingo 

Kings Coronation 

Bags2School 

 

 


